

ILLUSTRATED LECTURE

WRESTLING WITH MEMORY

BY JAROSŁAW FRET

Director Of Armine, Sister Performance By Teatr Zar

Sunday, 28 September 2014, at 5 pm Armenian House, 25 Cheniston Gardens, W8 6TG (Tube: High Street Kensington) Admission: £5 (to include wine reception)



The Armenian Institute is privileged to welcome the renowned director of Teatr Zar, Jaroslaw Fret, currently in London with his company to perform Armine, Sister at Battersea Arts Centre. He will talk about his new show dedicated to Armenian history and culture and the Armenian genocide and his work "to identify our place in relation to past generations and to understand who we are."

Jarosław Fret is founder and leader of the company founded on the physical theatre of Grotowski in Poland and the primacy of traditional music in drama. Each show is created through intense ensemble work and draws on ancient ritual and sacred music Eastern Europe and the Middle East. Working closely with Armenian mastersinger Murat Iclincala from St Gregory the Illuminator Church, Istanbul, Vahan Kerovpyan, drummer/composer and Aram Kerovpyan, mastersinger at the Paris Armenian Cathedral and famous musicians from the region they deliver a powerful and haunting show.

Do not miss the chance to hear this compelling artist.

Battersea Arts Centre

2 - 11 Oct | 7:45pm (no show on 5 & 9 Oct) Price: £15, £12 concessions

'A show that lodges like a splinter in the brain' **** The Guardian (On Teatr ZAR's Caesarean Section, 2013)
'A masterpiece...a message so clear and so thrilling, expressed mainly by singing, is rarely heard in theatre' Teatr Magazine, Poland.

Project co-financed by the Ministry of Culture and National Heritage of the Republic of Poland.



Ministry of Culture
and National
Heritage of
the Republic
of Poland.



The Armenian Institute is a London-based registered charity dedicated to making Armenian culture and history a living experience, through innovative programmes, educational resources, workshops, exhibits and performances. Its work is supported by friends, patrons and voluntary donations. For more information or to find out about supporting the important work of the Institute, please visit our website at www.armenianinstitute.org.uk, contact us at info@armenianinstitute.org.uk or call 020 7938 3336. If you would like your email address to be removed from the list, please send an email with "remove" in the subject heading to info@armenianinstitute.org.uk.